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I oppose SB243.  

No need to spend money on a right protected by the constitution. 

“Shall not be infringed”, is very clearly written.  

 

There is a background check system in place and it works. 

Spend the money on improving the existing system to streamline the process. 

 

This only serves to impede the legal ownership of firearms for hunting and for sport 

activities. 

It does nothing to stop illegal usage of firearms for crime that is the plague of gun 

violence. 

Criminals do not follow the law, so this does not affect them. 


